
To make your bubble solution, 
put one cup of washing up liquid 
into your washing up bowl or 
tray, with 4 cups of water and 
swish together to make a bubbly 
mixture (to make more mixture, 
you can use big cups or double  
the amounts).

- Washing Up Liquid
- Water
- Small Cup for measuring
- 2 `Straws (the bigger the better)
- String
- Washing Up Bowl or Deep Tray

what to do... 
one:

Giant Bubbles
You will need...

two:
To make your bubble wand, take 
your two straws and thread the 
string through each one, before 
tying it in a knot at the end to 
make a big hoop shape.

four:
Using the straws as handles, 
dip your wand into the bubble 
solution, then carefully lift it 
out and pull it through the air 
to make your giant bubble! Hold 
your arms high above your head 
for the best results!

all done!

three:
Hold a straw in each hand, and 
pull apart to make a big 'hoop' 
shape with the string so that 
the bubbles can pass through it.




